LAW OFFICES

CHARLES H. EDWARDS
1603 CANDLER BUILDING
ATLANTA 3, GEORGIA

JAcKsoN 4-3835

November 7, 1962

Mr. Milton G. Farris
1167 Cardinal Way, S. M. J
Atlanta 11, Georgla

Dear Mr. Farris:
I am in faver of the Mayor's plan to close ~
Peyton and Harlan Roads, S. W., and urge that you also
support the closing of these roads.
With kindest regards, I am
Very truly yours,

A Sl 5

CHARLES H. EDWARDS

CHE imhs

¢e: The Honorable Ivan Allen
Mayor, City of Atlanta
City Hall
Atlanta, Georgila






